
 

 

 

 

 

 

12 March 2019  
 

Wash your hands… 

Please can all the pupils from Teacher Kathy and 

Teacher Estelle’s class return their hand-washing 

research consent forms tomorrow. This is urgent and 

we really require your cooperation in this regard! 

Thank you.  

 

Term end cake sales… 

Grade RL (Teacher Laura) and Grade 5M are hosting the 

last cake sales for Term 1 this week Friday.  

Mickey Mouse and senior primary (Grade 4D, 5,6 and 7) 

remember to show your support and bring your change! 

 

This little piggie is building her house of bricks… 

We apologise for all the bricks and sand blocking your 

easy access to the school gate and school entrance on 

Maraboe Road. We are currently re-paving and 

strengthening the entrance area and steps to the school, 

which after 47 years of enthusiastic entry were starting 

to sink on the one side and needed some desperate TLC.   

We appreciate your patience.  

 

Preschool reading and vocabulary programme… 

Please remember to return your book-bags (including the two laminated cards) tomorrow so 

we can supply you with new ones on Friday. Please add your consent forms for the hand-

washing research project (Grade RR pupils). 

Give us your feedback about the books please… 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/

viewform 

 

Scoliosis screening… 

Don’t forget that a human movement scientist would like to do 

scoliosis screening of our pupils at school. The cost of the 

screening is R200 per child. If you are interested, please let the 

office know so we can make the arrangements.  

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform


 

 

Netball news… 

We have moved the Grade 6 and 7 netball practice to Mooifontein on 

Monday afternoons. This change will be in effect from the first 

Monday in Term 2.  

Congratulations to Shaunalize Joshua who has made it to round 1 of the 

Gauteng netball trials. We’re so proud of you young lady! 

 

Term conclusion… 

We have raced through Term 1 and school will 

close for the holidays this week Friday at 

10h00.  

Please note that we reopen on MONDAY THE 1ST 

OF APRIL (unlike government schools)!!! 

We add our extra days that we open earlier, to 

our September holiday, which gives us a two week 

holiday compared to the government’s one.  

After Care remains open during the holidays, except Thursday the 21st March which is 

Human Rights Day. Please use the gate on Korhaan Street to drop and fetch your children 

for After Care during the holidays.  

If you are interested in casual After Care (and are not a permanent After Care member), 

you are welcome to drop off your child for a morning or afternoon. We charge R80 for half a 

day and R160 for a full day (7h00 until 17h30).  

Have a super holiday and make memories with your families! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 

Admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300 

mailto:Admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com


 

 

Classifieds… 

 

 
 

Please contact Sagari Papiah 083-487-1039 to place any orders. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


